
 

 

10 September 2020 

AUTHORISED BY STEWART LITTLE, STATE BRANCH SECRETARY, 

COMMUNITY AND PUBLIC SECTOR UNION (SPSF GROUP) NSW BRANCH 

 

Reminder: CPSU NSW members’ Lunch and Learn training on 
restructures this Friday 

A reminder to CPSU NSW members at UoW that we have the second session of Restructure training 

this Friday 11 September 2020. The training is online via zoom.  

The session is free and runs for an hour with the aim of giving you a better understanding of your 

enterprise agreement and the processes involved during a restructure. 

We encourage members to participate and enrol in the training.  

Session details to enrol and log in: 

Session 2 

11 September 

12:30pm to 1:30pm  

Register in advance for this meeting: 

zoom.us/meeting/register/tJYscO2hrzgjHNALjomL9ibWu8dGuYG0jL-A  

After registering, you will receive a confirmation email containing information about joining the meeting. 

Not a CPSU Member? 

Join at cpsunsw.org.au/join  

https://twitter.com/psansw?lang=en
http://www.cpsunsw.org.au
https://www.facebook.com/cpsunsw
https://zoom.us/meeting/register/tJYscO2hrzgjHNALjomL9ibWu8dGuYG0jL-A
https://cpsunsw.org.au/join/

